

June 25th 2020

## Dear parent/carer

You may have heard that HM Government is extending the Free School Meals scheme to cover the summer holidays.

This means the hampers that are normally delivered to you by your school will cease on Tuesday, June 30th 2020. In order for you to receive vouchers, we will need to register you with the National system run by Edenred. This means we will need your accurate email address and the full name of any qualifying children in your home. We will need this information by noon on Friday 3rd July in order to complete your successful transfer to the voucher scheme and avoid any delay in the issue of vouchers to you.

There is a link attached here with more information about the scheme: https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/

I have also attached a link here to a guide how to download and use your vouchers once registered:

https://www.edenred.co.uk/Documents/DfE/DfE FSM-voucher-scheme Parent-Carer-Userquide.pdf

If you have any further questions, please email us at the following address: fsm@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk

This address will be checked weekly throughout the summer for queries regarding the vouchers.

If you have any further queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Jane Manning Deputy Lead KS4/ Associate Assistant Headteacher fsm@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk

















